
CIRCULAR TO ALL GTA MEMBERS 56/23 
Re: Skills Cards Survey Results 

7th December 2023 
 

 

Dear GTA Member, 

 

 

Please find attached the results of the online survey conducted by GTA during the past weeks, 

covering the Skills cards for your information. 

 

These results are being sent to the ITS administration to be taken into consideration, when they 

are finalizing the consultation process of the skills card, as well as prior to the next consultation 

meeting being held in Gozo next Tuesday 12th December at ITS Qala Campus.  A media release 

about these results has been published by GTA during this week. 

 

 

Thanks and best regards, 

 

 
 

Joe Muscat 
Chief Executive Officer 
Gozo Tourism Association 
4 Ta’ Mliet Court 
Gorg Borg Olivier Street 
Victoria VCT 2519 
Gozo 
Malta 
 


